
NOVEMBER 2021

THE EAGLES' NEST

Dear Families,

October has flown by so quickly! It has been so nice getting to know everyone a little better. 

Thank you very much to everyone who ordered vegetables through our Peak of the Market fundraiser. Thank you to our
wonderful Parent Advisory Council who organized this event and will assemble and distribute the orders in the beginning of
November.

Report Cards will be sent home on Wednesday, November 17th. You won’t need to search in your child’s backpack for it
because it will be sent directly to your email! You can save it to your phone and computer as well as print it out as many
times as you need to. More information will follow regarding this new routine.

Parent /Teacher Interviews will be on Thursday, November 18th from 5pm to 8pm and Friday, November 19th from 9am to
12pm. Unfortunately, they will be virtual again this month. We will be sending information about how to sign up for an
interview with your child’s teacher very soon. 

Please always use your child’s designated door even in inclement weather. N/K and Room 9 use the north door, Room 7 and
3 use the front door and Room 38 and 10 use the south door. 

Please pick your child up right at dismissal times. When you arrive, if your child still wants to play, feel free to stay. We just
ask that you communicate to the staff that you are there and watching. One other thing...please pick up your child at the
front so the staff know you are there and your child is with you. The staff that work here are caring people and take their
responsibility for the safety of the students of Clifton School very seriously. They want to make sure all students get home
safe. 

If you ever have any questions or concerns, or want to talk about the exciting learning going on in your child’s classroom,
feel free to call me at the school, send me an email, or stop and chat in the school yard.

Sincerely,

Susan Drysdale
Principal
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AERIE SPOTLIGHT

Patrol of the Month 

Congratulation to Camryn, our Patrol of the Month for October! 
Camryn is a patrol captain who has great leadership skills. Way to Camryn!

Well done!

Terry Fox 

Terry Fox Run – Learning about a true Canadian hero and keeping our bodies healthy and strong!
Thank you to all the families that donated to this worthy cause.

 



FLIGHT INFORMATION

Student Safety

Walk your children across the street.
Children are to exit vehicles on the same side of the school
Do not make U-turns. This is dangerous.

We are very concerned about traffic safety in front of the school. Please respect the traffic signs on Clifton Street and
pick up your children in the safest way.

The speed limit on Clifton Street is 30 km/hr between the hours of 7:00am and 5:30pm from September to June.

Please remember:

Let's all work together to ensure the safety of our Clifton Kids.

School Messenger

What is SafeArrival?

SafeArrival is an absence management system that improves student safety and makes it easy for you to let the school
know about your child’s absence.
You are asked to report your child’s absence in advance whenever possible using one of these convenient methods:

SchoolMessenger app (free)

1. Provide your email address to the school.

2. Get the app from the Apple App Store or the Google Play Store (or from the links at https://go.schoolmessenger.ca).

3. Tap Sign Up to create your account.

4. Select Attendance from the menu, and then select Report an Absence.
Web and Mobile Web: go.schoolmessenger.com

1. Provide your email address to the school.
2. Go to the website.
3. Click Sign Up to create your account.
4. Select Attendance from the menu, then select Report an Absence

Interactive Toll-free Phone: 1-855-278-4513

1. Call the toll-free, interactive telephone system.
2. Follow the instructions to report an absence. Call complete when confirmation number given.

Absences can be reported in advance:

24 hours/day
7 days a week
For any school day in the school term
Up to the cut-off time on the day of the absence

Student Lunches

Just a friendly reminder to please send your child's lunch with them every morning. We would like to 
minimize  interruptions during in-class learning.



FLIGHT INFORMATION

Student Accident Insurance



FLIGHT INFORMATION

Covid-19 WSD and Provincial Guidelines



Covid-19 WSD and Provincial Guidelines

FLIGHT INFORMATION 



Dear Parents / Guardians,

Thank you to the families who participated in the Peak of the Market fundraiser. We raised a total of $2,110. The
school will receive $1,055 to go towards Phase 2 of the play structure. We are looking for 2 volunteers who can
help us unload the vegetables on delivery date, the afternoon of November 4th. Please email us if you are able
to help out.

Reminder that all vegetables must be picked up on the 4th at 3:30 pm as we are unable to store them. Pick up
will be at the outside gym doors by the hard top. If there are any changes to location we will let you know.

Our next fundraiser is our Cash for Christmas raffle. More information will be going home in a few weeks about
it. We are also having a Dominos Pizza fundraiser December 6 - 12. 

Please follow / join us on Facebook: www.Facebook.com/Clifton-School-Parent-Council-111911943756959

Our next meeting will be on Wednesday, November 24th at 5:00 pm. The format (online or in person) will be
determined closer to the date and we will let you know. As always, parents are encouraged to join our meetings.
If you have any questions or concerns please email us at: pac.cliftonschool@gmail.com

Thank you,

Parent Council 

CLUTCH CORNER

Parent Council 
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November

Remembrance Day 
Assembly 
11:00 am

Remembrance Day 
NO SCHOOL

Reports Cards
Go Home

PAC Meeting
5:00 pm 

Parent/Teacher
Interviews 

5:00 - 8:00 pm

Parent/Teacher
Interviews AM Only

NON
INSTRUCTIONAL
Day - No School 

VIRTUAL SCHOLASTIC BOOK FAIR NOV. 15-19VIRTUAL SCHOLASTIC BOOK FAIR NOV. 15-19


